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               Praise  

 
 1.  Excellent reception by the 

       Seafarers with the  

       Mariners NT 

 2. The Nowells coming  
      aboard. 
3.  Wonderful meetings 
     In Ohio churches. 
4.  CD duplicator given to 
     the ministry 

  Prayer  

 

1. Sensitive spirit to the 
lost. 

2. Young man from Iowa 

         named Nicholas Clay  
        spending 3 weeks to 
        help in the ministry.    
   

 

             July 5, 2015 

Dear Ministry Partners, 

       Eccl. 11:1  Cast thy bread upon the waters: for thou shalt find it after many days.  

                   

  After this verse was used in a funeral not long ago, it caused me to contemplate its appli-
cation in regards to our ministry. As we endeavor to place the Word of God in the hands and 
hearts of foreign seafarers, are we really being effective? I rejoice in the fact that the return of this 
“investment” is solely the responsibility of the One who wrote it and sends it forth. Like you, we 
will rejoice in that day when we are able to see what God hath wrought through each of us work-
ing together.  How we praise our Lord for allowing us work with you in this unique mission field. 

 Speaking of working together; I am pleased to share with you that a dear friend, former 
supporting pastor, and fellow church members, James and Kathy Nowell are able to help us in the 
Port ministry full time this month. James and Kathy were saved through Fishermen Baptist Church 
in the late 90’s. They served at Fishermen’s and then James went on to pastor Arkadelphia Baptist 
Church in Evergreen, AL from 2008 through 2013. God began moving their heart into missions in 
the last year of their time in Evergreen. James will also be taking the Word of God to the docks and 
the fish houses in our coastal areas. He is a former shrimper so he knows the “language of the sea” 
and their livelihood of hard work. What a blessing they are. 

 Their ministry name is Fishers of Men Harbor Ministries. Take a look at their web page 
and get to know them. More than anything, pray for them as they step out by faith to serve Him. If 
you know someone that would like to have them in for a meeting or present their burden, please 
let us know. James has been helping a few days a week for several months. Now, we are excited to 
have them help us more often! Praise the Lord for answered prayer as we seek more laborers! 

 I’ll be sending a special note to you in the next few weeks letting you know what the 
needs are for the Seafarers Christmas Gift bags. It’s planning time already.  Too soon to think 
about Christmas, but always a great time to think of the true Gift given on that day! 

Senior class members from 

Lighthouse BC 

To God be the Glory as 
we serve with you in 
this great mission field.  

 So grateful for you!      

     The Kraich’s 

   

 


